PO Box 610
Port Austin, Michigan 48467-0610
15 November 2004

Homer Kizer
PO Box 629
Porl Austin, MI 48467

Dear Mr. Kizer,

Thank you for your letter of November 9, 2004. Due to Veterans Day, 1 did not receive it until
November 12. T am anxious to resolve this matter as quickly as possible.

1 very much appreciate written communication in these matters. It is obviously necessary for
matters that may need to be resolved by a court.

However, 1 would like to save the expense of certified mail with each communication. We can
casily do this if each of us, when we receive a communication, will to the following:

1. copy each communication we receive from the other
2. write on it the date received

3. signit

4. send the signed copy to the other

This not only establishes that a communication was sent, and when it was sent, but it also
established exactly what as sent. If one of us does not respond as stated above within a few days,

the other still has the option to resend the communication as a certified letter.

In regard to your request, 1 do not recall signing a “contract” or “purchase agreement” with
vou. Please send me a copy of the document to which you are referring and I will promptly reply.

Thank you very much.

espectfully, -

Norman Edwards



